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Before the 1995 NPT Extension Conference, which will be held in 
New York in April 1995, four Preparatory Committees (PrepComs) will take 
place in order to prepare and review the appropriate documents as well as deal 
with procedural matters. The first three PrepComs were held respectively in 
New York in May 1993, in New York in January 1994 and in Geneva in 
September 1994. The fourth PrepCom will take place in New York in January 
1995.

The 1995 NPT Extension Conference will remain a priority for 
Canada in the upcoming months. Its indefinite extension and universal 
adherence are essential to global security.


